
 

 

 

Anne Chandler's 100th Birthday! 

 
Long-time Ninety-Nine and Eastern New England Chapter member Anne Chandler is 
turning 100 on March 11! We would love to show her how much we value her by 
sending her as many cards as possible, Anne doesn't have e-mail, so a deluge of 
cards in her "real" mailbox would be appreciated. 

 

 

 



Anne Chandler 
108 George St. 

Orange, VT 05641 

  

 

Georgia Pappas will be representing ENE at Anne's birthday celebration on  March 

11. 

 

On March 12, Anne's family is arranging a drive by celebration. 

 

Karen Mitchell, ENE, is arranging a flyover on the afternoon of March 12. Karen flies 

out of Laconia and would love to have anyone who is interested join her. Weather 

permitting, of course. If you would like to join Karen, contact her at: 

Karen Mitchell 

karen.mitchell@winnaero.org 

(603) 707-0201 - call or text 

 

  

Mark your calendar to send Anne a birthday card in early March! Thank you! 
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